
 

NOTICE OF COUNCIL 
CONSIDERATION OF 
DEVELOPMENT VARIANCE 
PERMIT  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that all persons who believe that their interest in property is affected by 
Development Variance Permit No. 2020-17, will be afforded a reasonable opportunity to submit 
written submissions respecting matters contained in the application prior to the application being 
considered by Council at the Regular Open Council meeting on Monday, December 14 or such 
subsequent dates and times to which the matter may be adjourned. 

This application is seeking a variance to increase the total land area that an accessory building, 
structure or carriage house shall collectively occupy from 90.0m2 to 125.0m2, to facilitate 

the construction of a garage with a carport at 6947 Lakeside Drive, legally known as Lot 2, District Lot 
2450s, SDYD, Plan 8942. 

  
For further information about the content of Development Variance Permit No. 2020-17, persons are 
encouraged to inspect a copy of the proposed permit on the Town of Oliver website: www.oliver.ca 
(Your Town Hall → Departments → Planning and Building → Applications → Current Applications→ 
File No. 2020-17 – 6947 Lakeside Drive).  

All written submissions can be emailed to planning@oliver.ca or dropped off through the mail slot at 
Town Hall, prior to 2:00pm on the day that Council makes a final determination.  

Dated this 1st day of December, 2020 
Randy Houle, Director of Development Services 
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